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Shooting in Rock Port
(KLZA)-- The Rock Port, Missouri Police Department responded to a possible

shooting Saturday afternoon about 3 o'clock.

According to a news release from Rock Port Police Chief Shannon Sherwood, a
gunshot victim was transported by Life Flight with unknown injuries and a
suspect was taken in for questioning.

The investigation is ongoing and the names of the victim nor the suspect have
been released.

The Atchison County Sheriff's Office and Tarkio Police Department assisted at
the scene.

Many Signals Communications



